

## WE WANT YOU!!

BECOME A SWIFT CURRENT BAND PARENTS
AUXILIARY BOARD MEMBER!

## HERE ARE THE 2023/2024 AVAILABLE POSITIONS:

Website/Social Media Task Leader - manage our website and Facebook pages and assist Fundraising Task Leaders to advertise events

Member-At-Large - attend meetings and assist with fundraisers as required



The activities of the Band Parents' Auxiliary are used to reduce the cost of band trips and make them both affordable and accessible to every student. Without your help, we cannot operate these fundraisers! Please contact SCBPA President, Jeaninne Pelletier, at <a href="mailto:sCBand.President@gmail.com">SCBand.President@gmail.com</a> for more information.